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We Need Your Input! 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

The  City  of Bellefontaine Neighbors is seeking your input as it relate to what the municipality 

should utilize their CDBG funds on next year.  

We encourage residents and community stake holders to attend to give their suggestions/feedback.  

➢ WHAT CONCERNS AND QUESTIONS DO YOU HAVE?   

➢ WHAT NEEDS DO YOU SEE IN YOUR COMMUNITY?   

➢ WHAT ARE YOUR IDEAS FOR PROGRESS?   

Please come and tell us at one of the upcoming public hearings! 

THURSDAY, APRIL 2, 2020 

AT 7:30 P.M. 

Bellefontaine Neighbors Board Room 

9641 Bellefontaine Road 

Bellefontaine Neighbors, Mo 63137 

You may also pose written questions or comments to City Clerk, Fran Stevens at 314-867-0076 or by email at 

fstevens@cityofbn.com. You may also view the municipality’s application up to 30 days after it is submitted.  

The public comment period will be open until 
5:00 p.m. before the public hearing.  

 
If you wish to attend one of the public hearings and require accommodations due to a disability, 

please contact the municipality’s office 48 hours in advance. 


